
 

 

Classroom News 
Class Name: Pembroke   Term: Summer 1 2019      Whole School Topic:  The Rainforest 

What’s been going on? Some photos of our learning 

Wow! This half term really has flown by! We 

can’t believe that there is only one half 

term left until the end of the school year!  

 

Pembroke Class have responded really 

well to our ‘Rainforest topic’. They have 

enjoyed listening to the story of ‘The 

Monkey Puzzle’ by Julia Donaldson and 

‘Rumble in the Jungle’ by Giles Andreae. 

The class have completed activities 

relating to the story during their English and 

topic lessons. Activities have involved: role 

playing parts of the story, using phonics to 

spell out the names of animals and reading 

and following text in books. They have also 

enjoyed making animals to go on our 

rainforest display. 

 

In maths, we have been looking at 

addition and subtraction. The class are 

becoming more familiar with these terms 

and are a lot more confident with using 

objects to help them complete number 

sentences involving these operations.  

 

Our short visit to Snelsmore Common was a 

great success. The class loved using 

magnifying glasses to explore and closely 

observe their surroundings. They read and 

followed signs, studied animal footprints 

and even made a den. Next half term, we 

plan to go on more outings.   

 

Please always remember that if you ever 

have any worries or concerns, please 

either write in your child’s diary or speak to 

a member of the team. Things can often 

be resolved or put at rest far quicker.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 

3rd June. 

 

The Pembroke Team   

   
 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

   
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember: 

 Monday 3rd June – First Day back term 6 

 Saturday 8th June –– School Fete 

 Wednesday 12th June – Kids Day Out – 

Marwell Zoo (later finish) 

 Tuesday 25th June – Primary Sports Day 

 Thursday 4th July – Jungle Book Show 

 Wednesday 24th July – Last day of summer 

term 
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